
 
From: Sylvia Terry
Sent: 20 August 20
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Re: FW: ADDITIONAL INFO TO ACTION - SCAIL Results 001 (2).jpg
 
Dear Hilary
I thought I had enclosed it I will send it again
Regards
Sylvia Terry

 
 
On Tue, 20 Aug 2019 at 15:47, Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

 
 
Dear Sylvia,
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I have been advised by our ecology team that the SCAIL report you have submitted is incomplete. Whilst all the data has been inputted, you need to press the “calculate” button, to provide all the results that are required.
 
I look forward to the receipt of this at your earliest convenience.
 
Kind regards
 
Hilary
 
Yours sincerely
 
H. Saunders
 
Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI
Planning Team Leader
Development Management
 
Tel. no 01439 772700
From: Sylvia Terry
Sent: 17 August 2019 09:51
To: Planning
Subject: SCAIL Results 001 (2).jpg
 
Dear Hillary,
I enclose our ‘Scail’ results. Please can our planning for the cattle shed progress now. There is some urgency as winter will soon be upon us and if our cows have no-where to live inside the fields will become ‘plother’ .
As we said on our original application in June, we were given notice and the sheds and land we rented have been sold so our cows need somewhere to live.
Yours sincerely,
Sylvia Terry
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